
REGION M 2026 REGIONAL WATER PLAN

The Region M 2026 Initially 
Prepared Regional Water 
Plan (IPP), developed with 
funding assistance from the 
Texas Water Development 
Board, is now available for 
public review and comment.

Comments from the public regarding the IPP may 
be submitted until July 22, 2025, to Region M:

Via Mail:
Jim Darling, Chairman

Rio Grande RWPG
301 W. Railroad St.
Weslaco, TX 78596

Via Email:
Outreach_RegionM@

BlackandVeatch.onmicrosoft.com

Scan QR Code to view the IPP
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